
 

Director Kawaguchi attended Angkor Wat Half Marathon 

 

On December 4th 2022, 27th Angkor Wat International Half Marathon (AWHM) 

was conducted in Siem Reap. This marathon was organized by National Olympic 

Committee of Cambodia, Association of Athletics Federation of Cambodia, etc. H.E. Dr. 

Thong Khong, Minister of tourism, and Ms. Yuko Arimori, Honorary President of the 

AWHM and President of Hearts of Gold, participated. Director Kawaguchi of the 

Consular Office of Japan also attended. 

        In the AWHM, about 6,000 Cambodians and 1,700 foreigners from 69 countries 

participated in the courses of 21km, 10km, 5km, 3km as well as contest of disabled 

persons. 

 On December 3rd, 2022, Director Kawaguchi also visited New Child Care Center 

operated by the Hearts of Gold, and had exchanges with children there.     

 

 

 



 


